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May 13th, 1930.

Profossor Waugh, 
Department of History. 
McGill University.

I have considered the
suggestion that you attend the International 
Congress of Historical Geography August 11th 
to 14th next as the representative of McGill• 
In view of the financial considerations in­
volved, I gret very much that I cannot pro­
mise any assistance.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal,
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